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New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

RE: DW 19-177 Lakes Region Water Company, Inc. - Dockham Shores 
Request for Change in Rates 
Request for Extension to Submit Rate Filing 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On October 17, 2019, pursuant to N.H. RSA 378 and N.H. Code Admin Rules (Puc) 
1604.0S(a), Lakes Region Water Company, Inc. (LRWC) filed a notice of intent to file rate schedules 
for its Dockham Shores division in Gilford, NH. In accordance with Puc 1604.05( c ), the deadline for 
LRWC to submit its rate filing to the Commission is December 16, 2019. On December 13, 2019, 
LRWC filed a request for a one-week extension to submit its rate filing. LRWC explained that the 
rate filing is substantially complete but that it needs an additional week to make final adjustments and 
review the filing before submission. 

Staff recommends the Commission grant LRWC's request for extension to file its rate case for 
Dockham Shores by no later than December 23, 2019. Puc 201.05 states that, upon request, the 
Commission shall waive the provisions of any of its rules if it finds that such waiver serves the public 
interest and will not disrupt the orderly and efficient resolution of matters before it. Staff believes that 
granting a one-week extension to LRWC for making its submission to the Commission is in the public 
interest as it will result in a more accurate rate filing which will aid in the cost and time efficiency of 
the rate case examination. Staff further believes that granting the one-week extension will not disrupt 
the orderly and efficient resolution of the matters in this rate case as it is a slight delay of only five 
business days. Furthermore, no other parties will be affected as none are involved in the matter at this 
time. 



Thank you for your attention and assistance with this matter. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Jayson P. Laflamme 
Assistant Director, Gas-Water Division 

cc: Service List 

2 



Docket #: 19-177 

Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov 

anthony.leone@puc.nh.gov 

Christopher.tuomala@puc.nh.gov 

david.goyette@puc.nh.gov 

jayson.laflamme@puc.nh.gov 

ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 

robyn.descoteau@puc.nh.gov 

stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com 

steve.frink@puc.nh.gov 

SERVICE LIST - DOCKET RELATED - Email Addresses Printed : 12/16/2019 

Page# : 1 


